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Dear Editor,

Submission of Manuscript: Appropriateness of Proton Pump Inhibitors prescription in patients admitted to a Malaysian Tertiary Hospital 

On behalf of the authors, I would like to submit this original research article for consideration in IJPHR. The manuscript is in compliance with the Editorial Policies that the manuscript is not presently under consideration by another journal, and will not be submitted to another journal before a final editorial decision from your journal is rendered. We have disclosed all financial support for our work and other potential conflicts of interests.

All authors have read and approved the manuscript as submitted and that all authors have contributed substantially to the work. As a corresponding author, i will undertake all the responsibility for authorship during the submission and review stages of the manuscript.

We propose 3 reviewers:

1. Associate Professor Dr. Ahmad Najib Azmi
Consultant Physician & Gastroenterologist
Medical Department, Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences, Universiti Sains Islam Malaysia (USIM), Malaysia.
najibaz@usim.edu.my

2. Dr Ruveena Bhavani
Consultant Physician 
Gastroenterology and Hepatology Unit, Medical Department, 
Universiti Malay Medical Centre, Malaysia.
Drruveena81@gmail.com

3. Dr. Wong Zhi Qin

Consultant Physician & Gastroenterologist

Medical Department, University Kebangsaan Malaysia Medical Centre, Bandar Tun Razak, Cheras,

56000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

wzhiqin@ppukm.ukm.edu.my

Proton pump inhibitor is extreme common prescribed medicine in our daily clinical practice. However this practice could be inapproriate and this may even lead to hazard adverse effects. No many study about the appropriateness in this region. I wish that this study could alert all physicians about the importance to review the necessarity of prescribing PPI in the future.

Thank you for considering this manuscript.
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